
Robert A Weimar 

311 Emerson Ave 

Hampstead, New Hampshire 03841 

 

December 16, 2021  

By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov)  

 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10  

Concord, NH 03301-2429  

RE: DW 20-117 / Hampstead Area Water Company, Inc Request for Change in Rates  

Updated Robert Weimar Direct Pre-Filed Testimony on Behalf of the Town of Hampstead 

Dear Chairman Goldner,  

 

Please accept this updated pre-filed testimony and exhibits to substitute for the electronic 

document submitted December 16, 2021, at about 3:40 PM.  

Attached please find, for filing and docketing in the above referenced proceeding, the 

electronic copy of the updated Direct Testimony of Robert A Weimar, representing the Town of 

Hampstead, Water Resources Committee, as filed ahead of the December 16, 2021 deadline.  

This letter and its enclosures have been served on all parties on the Service List for this matter.  

Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing and for your consideration.  

Sincerely,  

/s/ Robert A. Weimar 

Robert A. Weimar  

Representative of the Town of Hampstead as Intervenor 

Member, Hampstead Water Resources Committee 

Hampstead Resident & Taxpayer  

 

CC: Service List (electronically 

mailto:ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov

